
BOARD OF REVIEW  
May 22, 2024 

VILLAGE OF SULLIVAN 
 

Clerk Rupnow called the Board of Review Meeting to order at 6:00pm on 
Wednesday, May 22, 2024 at 500 Madison Ave, Sullivan, WI. The meeting was 
held in compliance with Wisconsin Open Meetings Law. Board members present: 
Roberta Montague, Kathy Flood, Gary Kernodle, Tammy Kevin, and Paula Riehle.   
 
The Board of Review was called to order for their first meeting to then adjourn to 
a later date due to the assessment roll not completed at this time. 
 
The 2-hour Board of Review meeting will be on Thursday, September 5, 2024 at 
5:00p.m. 
 
Adjournment 
A Kernodle/Flood motion carried on a voice vote to adjourn at 6:01pm. 
 


